
Mayville Park and Rec Board Meeting Tues March 

16th 2021 at the Tag Center. 

1. Call to order by Andy Shoemaker at 6:05 pm with 

roll call taken-Present: Mike, Andy, Sheri, Renee, 

John and Doug- Not Present: Brian and Molly 

 

2.  No Citizens Comments 

 

 

3.  Approve the minutes of the Feb 16th 2021 

meeting.  

Motion made by Andy - 2nd by Renee - Motion passed 4-0 

 

4. Buildings Report 

Rentals are starting to pick up at all buildings. Pavilion 

showings for future events are starting to pick up also. We 

have received our first quote for siding at the Pavilion and 

should be receiving our second bid at any time. I am starting to 

clean season buildings next week and hoping to turn on water 

the first week in April.  

 

5.  Grounds Report 

Clean up of the parks has started for the opening this spring. 

The Ziegler Trail is being finished this and next week. The trail 

has gravel now and the foot traffic on the trail has increased. 

We are having a problem with people not picking up the dog 

waste after they leave our parks. I am going to be placing signs 



up warning people to clean up after their dogs or dogs won’t be 

allowed in the parks.  I have received numerous complaints 

from people who are using Ziegler Trail. I took pictures of all 

the waste on the trails. Mike Kurutz had said that in the past 

the reason nothing was done to possibly keep the dogs out of 

the parks was because they had nowhere to take their dogs. 

We have the dog park now. I am going to place signs, garbage 

cans and dog bags throughout the parks and if the dog waste is 

still not being cleaned up then we will look at becoming stricter 

with dogs in the parks.  

 

6.  Senior Center Report 

There only activity at the Senior Center right now is meals on 

wheels. 

7.  Update on Parks Projects 

The Frisbee Golf Course is going ahead as planned. The 

construction has been pushed back slightly due to some 

funding coming to the Rotary from the national Rotary. The 

construction date is hopefully going to be in May. I am waiting 

for the final bid from Northwest Cable to trench in the electric 

for the lights to be installed on the upper dam and staircase 

that stretches between the Dam and German St. The Mayville 

Sting applied for a grant from the Bachhuber Foundation to 

redo our dugouts at Theiler Park and was given the Grant. 

8.  Rec Report 

Tag Center foot traffic has picked up here as of late. The kids 

programming has been better than expected. The basketball 

camp had 40 plus kids in it. The after school kids sports 



sampler has been really successful with almost 50 kids 

participating.  

9.  Date and time of the next Park and Rec Meeting 

is Tues April 20th, 6 pm at the Tag Center 

 

10. Adjourn 

          Motion made by Mike – 2nd By Andy – Motion passed 4-0 


